
Sport Premium Funding 2021-2022. 

£8790 

At Beaconhill Community Primary school, PE and sport premium funding is being 

used to secure improvements in the following areas. 

 

Key indicator 1: Engagement of all pupils in regular physical activity. 

£3000 

To ensure that we keep the children as active as possible during playtimes, it was 

decide that some of our funding this year would go towards replacing the 

playground equipment.  We spoke to the School council and also held several 

assemblies about active playtimes and how we should spend the budget.  The 

impact of this has been extremely positive with the majority of children active during 

playtimes, learning new skills, developing skills that they already have and building 

on the School games values of Determination, Teamwork, Self-Belief, Respect, 

Passion and Honesty. 

Key indicator 2: The profile of PE and sport is raised across the school as a 

tool for whole school improvement. £500 

We felt to be able raise the profile of PE and sport across school we needed to 

ensure that staff were dressed appropriately ready to take part in active therefore; 

part of the SSP money was spent on PE uniform for staff to ensure that they were 

comfortable for the lessons that they were going to be taking part in.  

Key indicator 4: Broader experience of a range of sports and activities 

offered to all pupils. £3500 

With Covid restrictions lifted we wanted to get after school clubs back up and 

running again.  We have been able to provide a range of clubs including cricket and 

rounders, dance blast and football.  Each of the clubs were full with great 

attendance each week.  The children enjoyed learning new skills and building on 

skills already learnt at school. 

Tiny Tasters £500 

To provide the children with education about how healthy eating plays an important 

part to their overall health and wellbeing, we ran an after school club that taught 

some of our younger children how to cook some healthy recipes.  Children were able 

to explore new tastes and recognised through discussions with the course leader 

why healthy food choices are so important to maintain a healthy lifestyle. 



Enrichment Days £600 

Some of our funding this year went towards Enrichment days for the children.  One 

of the days was Curling which the children thoroughly enjoyed.  This was a 

completely new experience to the majority of children in school.  The children 

worked well in their teams and enjoyed the competition that this sport brought. 

Our younger children took part in a circus skills session.  The session built on skills 

taught in the PE curriculum this year of balance, agility and co-ordination. 

£690 given to our EYFS who are currently in the process of resourcing their 

extended outdoor area.  They will need to purchase some equipment that will 

support our youngest children with their physical development. 

 

 

 

 


